## Dear Sir/Madam

I am appalled to read this morning that medicare may be accessed for abortions based on 'gender selection'. Having worked in the health care field for the past twenty years, and seeing time after time families, tax-paying families being told that they will have to wait for life saving procedures for either themselves or heaven forbid their children, I cannot believe that this bill is even being debated. Tax payer funded abortion based on health issues, as in mum or bub in danger or in matters of rape etc. I can understand, abortions due to wrong sex type is morally and ethically wrong. A child is a blessing, whether it be male or female. And it is a child from the moment of conception. I have seen ultrasounds from six weeks where you can clearly see the formation of a little person. And as such this little person must be afforded all forms of protection given to people walking and breathing in the 'real world'.

I would be more than happy to meet in person to discuss this most disturbing proposed piece of political injustice.

Yours sincerely

Nektaria Agoroudis